

From: sean cornelison
Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2006 10:35 PM
To: Joseph Natale
Subject: Thanks....
 

Dear Joe, 

 

       Just a quick note to again say thanks for all that you and your group do.   Your outfit sent care packages to my brother and I while we were in Iraq .  It was very heartening to receive those goodies when we did.   We are both still stateside for the time-being, having both served two tours each.   I'm still at Ft. Riley , KS , training advisors that will soon be sent to work with the Iraqi army.  My brother, Scott, is back at his home base of Pine Bluff Arsenal, AR, working with Army EOD.

     Anyhow, some of my buddies here at Riley have recently deployed to Iraq , and I was hoping that maybe you could put them on your mailing list.   A new SOP is in place with this unit, that ranks not be used with their names.   (They are sergeants)

Their names and address is:   

 

                       Robert Hobson

                       Jerry David

    
I blocked out their addresses for security reasons.
 

 

    I think they would really appreciate a care package from you guys.   Hobson is the company first sergeant, so he could probably supply you with the names of the rest of his company, if you would like to adopt them all!    David is my roomate, serving on a gun truck team that is escorting supply convoys all over Iraq .   They just arrived last month, and have already borne the brunt of many attacks.   I hope you guys are still sending stuff out.  Again, thanks for your support.

 

Best Wishes,

 

   SSG Cornelison

   A Co. 1-34 AR

   Ft. Riley ,  KS

           66442

 

 

 

 

